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U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS

5 November 1941

Mr. Forrest C, Allen,
Varsity Basketball Coach,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Phog:

I have your letter of October 31,

and we all hope it will be possible for
us to come to Kansas for the basketball

game on February 5, 1942.

We would prefer tohold this date
for you, and if financial conditions
improve, let's hope we can follow through
with plans for the game. We want to come

to Kansas.

ely,

J .~RUSSELL COOK

Lieutenant, USNR
Athletic Officer
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